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Hi all this is transportations December board report.

So as for the shop, they have completed about 59 work orders, with buses and 
district vehicles. Which were lot of tire changes, heater repair, wind shield wiper 
repair and brake shoe replacements. It also felt good to plow and sand for a day 
or so around school grounds. We have our December annual bus inspection on 
12/16/24 at 9:30 am. The shop is urging all departments whom have a district 
vehicle to keep watchful eyes and ears on any signs of troubles while operating 
the vehicles so we don’t have any manger break downs. Also help keep all 
vehicles clean while in the user’s care. We found security a nice low milled jeep.

So, for the trip personal, we only had 35 trips which is a good break before the 
next upcoming sporting season. I have been searching for another team bus, at 
the moment we have 3 team buses available one is a 41 passenger, one is a 48 
passenger these two buses are very reliable. Then there’s the 2 MCI buses, one 
of them has been at AL’s diesel shop for about a year and a half and the other 
MCIs has been in and out of the shop and is not very reliable so I am searching 
for another charter bus. 

So, for the disciplinary department, they have been busy with 75 write ups with 
12 removals. We are in need of bus monitors to help with bus controls we did 
get one monitor from maintenance which made a world of difference. Thank 
you, Kyle Coursey.

This is my December report, thanks for reading God bless u all.    


